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How About an Old Fashioned Ice Cream Social? 
 
Mark your calendars to attend the Annual Meeting on May 

14th from 1-3 at the Credit Union. The business meeting 

and election of officials will begin promptly at 1:30 P.M. 

with the Ice Cream Social immediately following. Cash 

prizes will be awarded and your odds of winning are better 

than the lottery! Please RSVP with your $2 reservation fee 

which will be refunded at the meeting. 
Three board member’s terms are expiring; Jim Skadden, 

Gary Gorham and Victoria Latrell. They have indicated 

that they will seek re-election. Any members interested in 

volunteering for a two year term, please provide a profile 

to Pat Haggett by April 25th. 

SHARED BRANCHING IS COMING SOON! 
Shared branching offers convenience and expanded service to School District 3 Federal 
Credit Union members. The concept is simple—members can access their accounts at over 
4200 participating locations nationwide. In order to perform transactions at a shared branch-
ing location, a member will need their credit union account number and photo identification. 
The following are some of the services available at most shared branching locations:  

Deposit and withdrawals 
Transfers between accounts 
Loan payments 
Money orders/gift cards 
Extended hours of access 

Shared branching is ideal for members who travel on business or pleasure, have children 
away at college, or relocate out of state—for any situation, it’s easy and convenient. When 
looking for a shared branching location, look for the CU Swirl Logo. To search or download 
branches to your GPS visit www.cuservicenetwork.com , or call 1-800-919-2872 (CUSC) to 
find a location near you.  
Longer holds will apply for deposits made at shared branching locations. Please visit 

our website www.sd3fcu.org for the Funds Availability Policy. 

http://www.cuservicenetwork.com
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The Credit Union is closed on WSD3 Snow Days 

HOLIDAY CLOSURES 

Monday, May 30 

Memorial Day 

Need a Loan? Home  Auto  Personal  

Looking for low rates, generous terms and friendly ser-

vice? Look no further than your Credit Union! Call 

Kathleen at 392-8439 for your next car loan, personal 

loan or mortgage. 

 

Lobby Hours 

Mon-Fri 9 to 5 

Drive up Hours 

M-F 7:30 to 5:30 

Sat 8:00to 12:00 

 

1180 Crawford Ave. 

Co Spgs, CO 80911 

Phone 392-8439 

Fax 392-2367 

 

www.sd3fcu.org 

Send e-mail to: 

staff@sd3fcu.org 

 

Credit Union Staff 

Patricia L. Haggett 

President 

Theresa Schutts 

VP of Operations 

Kathleen DuPay 

Loan Officer 

Denise Hunt 

Dawn Hill 

Ruby Robles 

Michele Odum 

Enterprise Car Sale 
Friday & Saturday 
May 20-21 

Great Cars 
Great Rates  Great Deals 

Youth Week 

Events & Prizes: 

*Coloring Contest* 

*Each new account and 
deposit will earn an entry 

for a $100 prize from the 
National Youth Savings 

Challenge*   

*Special gifts for every 

deposit of $20 or more* 

*$1.00 for each “A” on 

your current report card* 

Hope you can make it in 

during your special week.  


